
Physical Restraint Module  
 
ALL TEACHERS MUST HAVE COMPLETED THE PHYSICAL RESTRAINT MODULE BY 1 FEBRUARY 
2024. 
 
If you have not completed it by this date, you will not be able to teach. 
 
The Physical Restraint module is a legal requirement - please print off your certificate on 
completion for your file. 

To access: 
  
Use this link on the MoE website: https://www.education.govt.nz/school/student-
support/special-education/behaviour-services-to-help-schools-and-students/minimising-
physical-restraint-in-new-zealand-schools-and-kura/ 
  
Scroll down to the heading Staff Training then click on How to access the online module.z 
Click on Physical Restraint - Understanding the rules and guidelines. 
When you click on it, you need to log in with your ESL logon. this will take you to the 
Education Learning Management System. 
Click on Catalogue and search for Physical Restraint.  
Click on the top module with the certificate. The module should take around 45 minutes. 

  
Once you have completed the module, print off the certificate and send it to 
f.charters@waikanae.school.nz and it will be added to your staffsync profile. 
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